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                               OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 
           

 
 
REF: ED/KCCA/006/317 
 
31st May 2016 
 
The Lord Mayor-elect 
 
The Division Mayors-elect 
  
Authority Councilors-elect  
 
Division Councilors-elect  
 
 
Dear Honourable Leaders 
 
RE: POSTPONMENT OF THE SWEARING IN CEREMONY 

OF KAMPALA ELECTED LEADERS  

The swearing in ceremonies for all elected Political Leaders 
of Kampala earlier slated for this Wednesday has been 
pushed to 6th June 2016. 

This followed guidance by the Gen Kale Kayihura, Inspector 
General of Police in a letter to the Executive Director Jennifer 
Musisi received on 30th May 2016 (here attached).   

Please note that the arrangements communicated earlier and 
the programme remain the same. 

We regret any inconveniences this adjustment may cause.   
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Yours Sincerely 

 

Peter Kaujju 
AG. HEAD PUBLIC & CORPORATE AFFAIRS 
 
 
 Copy: Minister for the Presidency and Kampala Capital City 
            Resident City Commissioner  

    KCCA Management  
    All Town Clerks, Division Urban Councils, KCCA  

            Clerk to Authority, KCCA  
             

 

 

 

 


